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Dear Bill:

Thank you for looking into the possi-
bility of providing work for the Progress
Products Company in Philadelphia, which is a
community based business to help create jobs
for the Philadelphia area. I do hope your
people will continue to explore ways to work
with this little company in the future.

I look. forward to seeing you at sub-
sequent meetings of the President's Task Force
on Private Sector Initiatives in Washington.
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Continuing best wishes to you in all
your good endeavors. You are an example of
social responsibility at its best.

Sinceyely,

4

Leon H. Sullivan
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